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STAPLEFORD - NACHINGWEA
LINK NEWS

August 2021

The start of a good READ
ANITHA of READ International
has arrived at Nachingwea to
start work on the library
refurbishment at Nambambo
Secondary School .

The photograph shows
Anitha  introducing herself to the
District Executive Director of
Nachingwea.

THE STAPLEFORD-NACHINGWEA
LINK

invites you to a
BANK HOLIDAY LUNCH

To celebrate the 40th Anniversary of the Link
In  Stapleford Pavilion
On Monday 30 August

Plus tombola, sale of produce, book stall

Please email your booking to Mary (iis.cooper@ntlworld.com), stating
numbers and whether you prefer the noon or the 1.15 pm sitting.

Donations welcome in aid of Mama’s kitchen and tailoring projects for
young women in Nachingwea.


